
Pool Party Policy 
 
In order to accommodate our members for parties, we have come up with the following 
policy regarding having a party at WRC during the time between Memorial Day and 
Labor Day. 
 
Members must schedule parties with a Pool Manager at least one week prior to the date 
you would like to have a party. 
 
Parties may be scheduled during the week only, Monday-Friday. No parties are allowed 
on the weekend or on holidays.  The pavilions are for general membership usage on the 
weekends. 
 
We have designated the pavilion as you enter the facility as our “Party Pavilion.”  You 
will be able to reserve this space in 2 hour block.  The times are as follows: 
1-3 p.m. 
3:30-5:30 p.m.  
6-8 p.m. 
 
Members and their guests may stay after the party. However, we must clear the pavilion 
after your designated time slot for the next party. Members must be present if guests 
remain at the pool.  The pool closes at 9 p.m., so please make sure your guests are picked 
up by this time. 
 
Members are responsible for cleaning up the pavilion when you are finished.   
 
The following items are NOT permitted: 
Glass containers. 
Piñatas  
Water balloons.  (Regular balloons are permitted in the pavilion area, but not inside the 
pool gates.) 
DJ’s or loud music. 
 
As per our guest policy, the member will be billed for all non-members attending the 
party regardless of whether they swim or not.  Please sign-in all guests at the front gate. 
Guest fees are as follows: 
12 & older $8.00 
11 & under $6.00 
After 6 p.m. on weekdays guest fees are ½ of the regular fee.  
 
Although we have not currently designated a specific number of guests allowed, we do 
ask our members to be courteous when making the guest list.  No “large” parties will be 
permitted.  Parties should be for members and not for friends of members, member’s 
families, etc.   


